WOKINGHAM COPY.

3pd September, 1940,
Dear 8irs,

With reference to your letter of the 27th ultimo
regarding the fees for the steamer "RMPIRE MOOSE", I
have to say that as very little worki towards Re~
classification has been done on the Hull at this time,
no fee beyond that already indlcated should be charged.
A
As mgrdn the Machinery you should rendor an’ i
Egcgqgt for the balance of the Machinery fee, namely,
sVeVee

I am, Dear 3Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk 6 the ()’
Classification Committos.
The Surveyors,
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